
  
 
 
 

 
 

Auditions for the Missoula Children’s Theatre production of Aladdin will be held on Monday, December 1st 

from 4:00-5:45 PM at Erie High School in the Cafeteria Area.  All students in grades K-12 who live in Erie are 

welcome to audition!!!!   

 

****PERMISSION SLIPS ARE REQUIRED***** Permission slips to audition must be turned into the 

office at Erie Elementary, Black Rock Elementary, Red Hawk Elementary, Aspen Ridge Elementary, Erie 

Middle or Erie High School no later than Thursday, November 20th.  A list of those students whose permission 

slips will be on an audition list posted at Erie Optimist Website at http://erieoptimists.org/ on November 22nd in 

the evening.  If your name is not on the list, please contact Julie Singh at singh_julie@svvsd.org no later than 

November 24th.  NO ONE WILL BE ALLOWED TO AUDITION WHOSE NAME IS NOT ON THE 

AUDITION LIST!  It is your responsibility to make sure that your name is on the audition list. 

 

Auditions will be over at 5:45 PM.  Plan to be picked up at this time.  Only a few students will need to stay 

for the first rehearsal.  The first rehearsal begins approximately 30 minutes after the audition on Monday.  

Parents should be prepared with a snack in case their child is required to rehearse on Monday night.  A detailed 

rehearsal schedule will be distributed at the conclusion of the auditions on Monday. 

 

Please know that not all students auditioning will receive parts in the play due to limited space.  No parents, 

brothers, sisters, or friends will be allowed at the auditions or rehearsals. 

 

Rehearsals will be conducted everyday thereafter from 4:00-8:30 PM on Monday-Friday, December 1st – 6th  at 

Erie High School.  A dress rehearsal will be held before the performances on Saturday, December 6th at 

approximately 11:00 AM.  Performances will be held on Saturday at 3:00 and 7:00 PM.  All students 

auditioning must have a clear schedule for this entire rehearsal and performance schedule.  With such a 

short time-frame, NO EXCEPTIONS WILL BE MADE. 
***************************************IMPORTANT********************************************** 

Please Note:  NOT EVERYONE WHO AUDITIONS WILL HAVE A PART! 

 

PERMISSION SLIP – MISSOULA CHILDREN’S THEATRE 

ALL BLANKS MUST BE COMPLETED – INCLUDING PHONE #’S 

 

Student’s Name ___________________________________  Grade __________  Age ________ 

 

Student’s Cell Phone # (if applicable) ________________________________________ 

 

Guardian’s Name and Phone # ______________________________________________ 

 

 

Emergency Contact & Phone #  _____________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for __________________________________ to participate in this activity.  I acknowledge that participation in this 

activity involves some risk of injury and I assume the risk and responsibility for involvement in this activity and in other activities 

undertaken as an adjunct thereto, and further I release and hold harmless the St. Vrain Valley School District, Erie Optimist Club, 

Missoula Children’s Theatre, and all sponsors, all personnel or agents from any liability of injury of death arising from participation in 

this activity. 

 

_______________________________________________            _________________ 

Signature of Parent/Guardian      Date 

Aladdin 
Missoula Children’s Theatre 

December 1-6, 2014 

Sponsored by the Erie Optimist Club 
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